Treece, Tricia

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Mr. Montgomery & Mr. Spencer,

Justin Tate <Justin.Tate@governor.arkansas.gov>
Thursday, September 13, 2018 10:35 AM
Montgomery, William; Spencer, Stuart

Caleb Stanton; Jack Hopkins

Regulation 19

The Governor has approved ADEQ to move forward with the proposed amendments to Regulation 19. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,

Justin Tate

Chief Legal Counsel

Office of Governor Asa Hutchinson
(501) 682-8040
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